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As we are trying to limit what you are bringing in to school, please can you take a photograph/s of your project instead of bringing it in. You will still be able to present your project to the class but will use the photograph/s rather than the project itself. You can also email us Powerpoint presentations too. We will display your Powerpoints and/or photograph/s on the whiteboard, as you’re presenting your project, so please can you ask your parents to email us your projects at:
B12: rebecca.richards@taw.org.uk
B14: jess.bennett@taw.org.uk
The project hand-in date is on your project sheet.
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